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Vice President- Environmental & Regulatory Affairs 
Jarden Corporation 
7 Bayberry Road 
Elmsford, NY 10523 

Dear Ms. Borland: 

We received your submissions on behalf of Quickie Manufacturing Corporation 
("Quickie" or the "Company"). During our review, we discussed that third-party websites 
marketing Quickie cleaning products made deceptive unqualified "Made in USA" claims for 
certain products not all or virtually all made in the USA. You explained that these inaccurate 
claims were made without appropriate. 

In your (2) hiring a temporary employee to ensure that 
that country-of-origin claims made by third-party retailers match the claims on product 
packaging; and (3) taking steps to correct inaccurate claims on third-party websites, including 
sending cease-and-desist letters and taking further action as appropriate. 

Based on your statements, the staff has the 
right to take such further action as the public interest may require. 

If you have any questions, 
you can reach me at (202) 326-2377. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Julia Solomon Ensor 
Staff Attorney 


